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Caledon Pool closed for maintenance

	Caledon Central Pool, on Kennedy Road south of Charleston Sideroad, will be closed until Aug. 18 for maintenance.

Maintenance items will include painting, washroom repairs and high-level cleaning. This time period was selected based on previous

years' statistics.

For more information about this closure, contact Caledon Central Pool at 519-927-5111 or Caledon Community Complex at

905-584-9254.
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